
 

 
 
 

4th Annual Conference: 
Network for Undergraduate Research in 

Virginia Call for Submissions 
 
The Network for Undergraduate Research in Virginia (NURVa) is a consortium of 
Virginia colleges and universities dedicated to supporting undergraduate research and 
creative activity throughout the state.  

The NURVa conference is an opportunity for undergraduates in all disciplines to present 
their research and creative work at our 4th annual statewide conference. The conference 
will be held on Saturday, November, 18, 2023, on the campus of Hampden-Sydney 
College in Hampden-Sydney, VA.  
 
Faculty mentors are encouraged to attend.  
 
Conference registration, which includes lunch, will be free as the conference has been 
completely underwritten by a generous grant from the 4-VA Foundation.  
 
NURVa invites submissions from undergraduates in all disciplines in the categories of 
oral presentation (12-minute), poster, or performance.  
 
Submit abstracts (750 words maximum) with one letter of support from a faculty 
mentor endorsing the presentation of the project.  
 
Submission deadline for students and for faculty letters is midnight, October 15, 
2023. No more than two submissions are permitted per student.  
 
Submission portal: https://tinyurl.com/NURVa2023Nov 
 
Any questions, contact Dr. David A. Salomon, david.salomon@cnu.edu. 
 
Graduate Schools: Purchase a table for $100 (includes lunch for two representatives) to 
promote your programs with our students. Contact kswaby@vt.edu by November 1. 
 
The Network for Undergraduate Research in Virginia (NURVa) is a registered 
501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 


